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Oregon’s elections are flawed and gamed currently as the rules apply. Voting 

machines and Mail-In voting are the core issues with National and Oregon voting 

integrity. Adding the CRV method of voting only increases the level of gaming 

election laws. Enhancing the current rules overseen by the Sec of States office 

should enforce 1) Vote in person, with a verified valid ID and voter registration on the 

day of elections, and to which the count be completed and announced no later than 

24 hours after the end of day. 2) Mail-Ins excepted no earlier than a week in advance 

from voters who are legally and physically impaired or absent due to military service 

OR to eliminate Voter mail-in option.  


